
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

   Friday, March 31, 2023  
 

Women’s History Month  
 

 In March we celebrate Women’s History. There are many women that helped shape the world we know today 
with their bravery, minds and perseverance. Who are you remembering this Women’s History Month?  

Music 
 

 Congratulations to all PPHS performance groups who put on amazing performances yesterday at the Sunderland 
Lions Music festival. Junior Concert Band, Jazz Band and Senior Wind Ensemble members can be very proud of 
their playing on stage. We received a lot of positive and enthusiastic feedback. Mr. Charbonneau and Ms. Rensink 
are proud of all your hard work.  

 A huge thank you to all the Music Council and other music students who stepped in to help run the festival the 
last two nights. You were professional and helpful when running things and working through the small crises that 
popped up. Amazing ambassadors for Port Perry High School. Congratulations.    

 The Music Council will have a brief meeting at lunch in the vocal room to discuss Café Talent night.  
 

Student Council  
 

 Are you returning to PPHS and interested in running for a Student Council executive position next year.  
 Declare your candidacy for a position as Election season is upon us.  
 See your Google Classroom or speak to Mr. Ashmore in room 180.  

 
DELF  

 Registrants there is an information session with the French Facilitator today at lunch in room 220.  
 

Ultimate Frisbee  
 

 The last Ultimate Frisbee meeting is tonight after school in Gym A/B from 2:10pm – 3:10pm. Please speak with the 
coach if you cannot make it.  

 
Track and Field 
 

 There is going to be a quick meeting today at 11:00am in room 126 for athletes interested in participating in Track 
and Field this year.  

 
Soul Food  
 

 Soul Food will be meeting today in room 146.  


